
Edgewood Social Emotional Learning Department
3045 Busenbark Road
Trenton, Ohio 45067

(513) 867-6300 Ext 4161

Oct 14, 2021

Dear Community Members,

This year, Edgewood City Schools created the Social and Emotional Learning Department (SEL) to serve
the social, emotional and behavior needs for the district. The SEL department consists of Jake White;
Dean for grades pk-5, Cari Vangen; Dean for grades 6-12, and John Cecere; Director of SEL.

The SEL department’s main goal is to create a positive culture throughout the district and instill
successful characteristics in our students.  The SEL department is committed to providing resources for
students, staff, and community members, to better serve their social and emotional needs.

To showcase our available resources and partners, we would like to invite you to attend our SEL
Community Night on Thursday, October 28th, 2021. The event will take place from 6-8 pm at the
Edgewood High School gymnasium. We have resources from the Butler County area that will be
distributing information regarding their services.

Thank you for supporting Edgewood City Schools. We look forward to partnering with you and your
students.  Thank you for all that you do, please let us know if you ever need anything!

Please click the link below for more information on the October 28th community night.
SEL Community Night flyer

Sincerely,

John Cecere
Edgewood City Schools
Director of Social and Emotional Learning,
Work: (513) 867-6325
john.cecere@edgewoodschools.net

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sdlzQD1cUTRinvJ2mj-afJSg28dPyBdT/view?usp=sharing
mailto:john.cecere@edgewoodschools.net

